

# Newsletter **23.01.14**

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

### **Attendance**

Chestnut class had the highest attendance last week with 99%. Whole school attendance was once again above our target at 96%. Well done everyone!

This is brilliant last week was the fourth week in a row that whole school has been above our target of 95%.

## **Dinner Money**

Please can we remind you to pay for your child's school dinners in a named purse, wallet or envelope, with amount and class written on it, this saves any confusion when your child hand's it in to their Class Teacher. Thank you

## **Nestle Box Tops for Books**

Please keep sending in your Box Tops tokens.

## Sainbury's Active Kids

Sainbury's Active Kid's tokens will begin on 29<sup>th</sup> January, please can we ask that you collect them for school so that we can purchase some outdoor equipment. Thank you.

## **Rainbow Station Lunch**

This is the last Rainbow Station lunch as we will be introducing Top Table from today and the children will have their lunch with two members of staff each week and this will be in the school hall. We will also be having Ice-Cream Friday in The Rainbow Station.

The following children all had lunch in the Rainbow Station last week: Jessica Hall, Robbie Holman, Justin Cook, Demmi Havenhand, Jack Pollard, Nikita Linney, Lacie Temperley and Jack Stafford. These children were chosen because they had been spotted behaving particularly well during the previous week.

#### **Station Stars**

The children who were the stars of the week last week were: Joe Jamieson, Megan Philpot, Justin Poxon, Alfie Brown, Warren Poxon, Rhianna Hallows, David Dodds, Kelsie Wakenshaw, Thomas Kerry, Nathan Roy, Keigan Jackson, Charlie Cox, Chloe Hurrell and Millie Thornton. These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

#### **School Advisor Visit**

We had a visit from our School Advisor who spent the day working in all classes across school, he was very impressed with the Teaching and Learning he observed. He commented on how well all the children focus on learning in school. We are very pleased with his report and we will continue to support your children in all aspects of their education.

## **Homework**

Please don't forget you can come along with your child to The HUB on Wednesdays at 3.00pm until 4.00pm to use the school computers to access 'I Am Learning'. We had problems (possible gremlins in the system) last week with the messaging system, so if we have any this week we will send paper copies of spellings home with your child on Monday.

# **Action For Children**

At Bedlington Station Primary School – Action for Children formally (Surestart) run a playgroup Monday to Friday. The cost is £9.00 per session and is in term time only aged 2 to 3 years. You may be able to claim funding for your child to attend. For further details please ring 01670 822714. The funding may be available through income or benefit criteria.